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GSCS Mission 

With Christ as the 
ever-present teacher, 

Good  Shepherd 
Catholic School is 

committed to       
provide academic        

excellence,  Catholic  
values, and a faith- 
filled community to 

its students. 

Calendar Of  Events 
 

• 1/2 ELC classes 
resume 

• 1/3 Pre-K3- 8 
classes resume 

• 1/5 Sports 
Awards 8am 
Family Center 

• 1/15 No School 
MLK Jr. Holiday 

• 1/18 Rising Kin-
dergarten Parent 
Meeting  

• 1/19 Knights of 
Columbus Movie 
Night 

• 1/26 Dress down 
day/ HSA Movie 
Night 

• 1/28-2/2 Catholic 
School’s Week 

• 1/28 Family Mass 
10:45am 

• 1/28 Open House 
12-2pm 

• 1/31 Open House 
10am-12pm 

• 2/16 NO 
SCHOOL 

• 2/19 School in 
session 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear GSCS Families, 
 Happy New Year! I hope this newsletter finds you well and that you en-
joyed a restful and joyful holiday season with your loved ones. As we embark 
on a new year, I want to extend my heartfelt wishes for a year filled with bless-
ings, growth, and success for each member of our Good Shepherd community. 
 As we welcome 2024, it's a wonderful time for reflection and anticipa-
tion. The past year was filled with accomplishments, challenges, and moments 
that have shaped our community. We are grateful for the continuous support 
and dedication of our students, parents, faculty, and staff. 
 A tremendous “thank you” to everyone who donated to our Christmas 
gift cards for our faculty and staff. Your generous donations allowed every 
staff member on campus to receive. Your thoughtfulness and generosity are 
greatly appreciated. 
 As a reminder, any parent/grandparent visiting our campus must wear 
their ID badge. If you do not have one or have misplaced yours, please see Mil-
dred at the front office for a new one. 
 Our 8th Graders participated in an essay contest for the Knights of Co-
lumbus and GSCS took all three places!  The students had to write about how 
their patriotism made a difference in their community.  Congratulations to first 
place winner, Matthew F., second place winner, Lauren V., and third place 
winner, Stephanie D. 
 At the end of this month, we celebrate Catholic Schools Week. We will 
have two Open Houses, one on Sunday, January 28th from 12-2pm and one on 
Wednesday, January 31st from 10am=12pm. Please invite family, friends, and 
neighbors who may be interested in a Catholic education for their children.  We 
will also be hosting a rising Kindergarten parent meeting on Thursday, 1/18 
from 8:15am-8:45am.  We welcome all of our VPK and Pre-K4 Parents to at-
tend. 
 There has been a calendar date change, due to a Regional Diocesan Pro-
fessional Development Day.  There will be NO school Friday, February 16th 
and there will be school Monday, February 19th. If you are in need of care for 
your child, please use the following link to sign up for extended care: https://
forms.gle/AUTY52Pnxvm3RGcH8 
 
Looking ahead, we are excited about the 
opportunities and experiences that the new 
year will bring. Together, let us embrace 
the possibilities, foster a spirit of collabora-
tion, and continue to uphold the values that 
make our Good Shepherd community spe-
cial. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Melissa Rangel, 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

Goodsepherd.nutrislice.com 

  

http://www.Goodshepherd.nutrislice.com


 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  


